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HPFi
®
 Awarded Massachusetts Higher Education Contract 

 

HPFi (High Point Furniture Industries) is pleased to announce that they have been awarded a 

MHEC (Massachusetts Higher Education Consortium) contract.  This contract, number MC11-

C07 for Furniture, is effective July 1, 2015 and extends to June 30th, 2018.  The awarded 

contract allows HPFi and its dealer partners to market its furnishings directly to: 

 MHEC institution members 

 Non-profit, public and private colleges and universities 

 Not-for-profit technical, charter and vocational schools 

 Municipalities including K-12 and libraries 

 Non-profit education organizations 
 

“HPFI and our local State of Massachusetts representative Officemac is excited about the 

opportunity to work with the Massachusetts Higher Education Consortium.” said Doug Gaines, 

Vice President of Sales for HPFi.  “The MHEC contract award gives HPFI the opportunity to 

highlight our portfolio capabilities as it relates to today’s higher education learning environments 

and we are confident that our products will add value as these environments adapt to the 

changing demands of the next generation of students.” 
 

HPFi operates a 4,100 sq. ft. showroom and two manufacturing facilities in High Point, North 

Carolina with over 400,000 square feet of manufacturing space.  With roots in High Point, the 

furniture capital of the world, HPFi combines the skill and expertise of seasoned furniture 

craftspeople with modern day technology to deliver exceptional value to its customers. 
 

For additional information on HPFi, please contact Tom Carrigan, Vice President of Marketing, 

1104 Bedford Street, High Point, North Carolina 27263, Telephone: 336.431.7101 Ext. 2241, 

Fax: 336.431.0673, Email: TomC@hpfi.com. 

#  #  # 

Press Release 
For Immediate Release 

mailto:LarryS@hpfi.com

